
BID NOTICE 
The Central Valley Opportunity Center a non-profit entity will be accepting sealed bids 
for their 2022-23 audit until 3:30 pm, Monday, March 22, 2024 at 6838 Bridget Court, 
Winton CA. A bid package and list of specifications may be obtained from our website at 
www.cvoc.org (see “News and Events” tab).  News and Events tab > Public Notices> 
Public Bid Notice or by contacting Jean Warren @ (209) 357-0062 jwarren@cvoc.org.  
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